
Dear God, I pray that you will bless me and my church. Send people into our fellowship,  
and protect us all. In Jesus’ name. Amen  

 

 
 
                                                                      

                                                                                                                                      

 
We are delighted to welcome Majors Leonardo & Evangelina Fernandez into our fellowship today. The Majors serve 
in Buenos Aeries.  
 

Good Morning and Welcome to Worship! 
Who would spring to mind if I asked you to name great orchestrators of battle plans? Churchill? William the 
Conqueror? Abraham Lincoln? Certainly these men are known for the way in which they lead military battles. 
Perhaps you’d think about those who have lead other types of battles: the Ghandis, Luther-King Jnrs and the 
Mandellas of the world who have fought injustices and systems in different ways. What makes any of these, or 
indeed anyone, a good battle strategist? 
 

Today, we continue looking at the story of Joshua as we see the Israelites about to take possession of the first city 
they come up against in the Promised Land and we are faced with a very odd battle strategy- walk around the city 
and blow trumpets. Perhaps the Israelites were the first Salvationists! What must have seemed like a peculiar 
strategy to the Canaanites camped inside Jericho became the perfect strategy for the Israelites and- as we too face 
battles- here’s the thing: it’s not that battles will come that is the difficulty, it’s not the weapons we have in our 
armoury that will be our success, it’s not the size of our army that will determine the outcome but rather than any of 
these things it’s how we fight the battle that counts. There’s a lot to unpack there, and hopefully we’ll do some of 
that this morning, but I think that this text from Joshua shows us that victory comes when we recognise that fighting 
God’s way is better than our way. 
 

Come join our Army- to Battle we go! 
Callum 
 

  The gift of flowers greatly enhances our worship environment, this week we thank Eric.  
 

Prayer Requests 
Buddy – is out of hospital but still in pain. Pauline Ashley as she settles in to St. Margaret’s. Nancy Maguire 
(daughter of Hilary and Andy) is still in hospital with pain and has a long road to recovery. 
 

This Week  
Monday - 9:30am Toddlers 
                 12:30pm Lent Group – This is a new group starting tomorrow. 
Tuesday - 9:30am Toddlers 
                8pm – Songsters  
Wednesday - 2:30pm CAMEO 

                     -7:00pm Lent Group 

Friday -    6:00pm Youth Group 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 
Callum and Berri are away for the weekend, leading special meetings at Keighley Salvation Army in Yorkshire. Our 
meeting here will be lead by Richard.  
 

Lent Connect Groups 
We have ordered 21 of the ‘Being Disciples Books’ for those who have asked for them. At the time of going to press 
they hadn’t arrived, but hopefully they will in time for Sunday so they can be distributed! 
If you would like to join in it’s still not too late- see Callum today! 
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Sunday 22nd  February 2015 
ñI Need...ò 

Matthew 4:1 -10. 

  
 

Sunday 25th Feb 2018 

 
óFighting Battles and Fallings 

 
Wallsô Joshua 6 
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 Open the Roof - Divisional  Mission Focus Sunday 25th February (Folkestone SA) 2:00pm-7:00pm. for local corps 
folk to be inspired and equipped in their discipleship and mission. It will include teaching from Andy Peck (CWR) on 
sharing your faith, food, worship and preaching. If you would like to go then please sign up with Callum or Berri. 
 
FUTURE DATES 
Monday 12th March at 10:00am is a Divisional Prayer Gathering at the Canterbury Corps. 
 

Self Denial Altar Service- Over the past few weeks we have been watching videos from the South America East 
Territory in preparation for our Self Denial Altar Service which will happen on Sunday 18th March. Envelopes will be 
available from next week.  
 

Sunday 25th March Following the huge success of the Christmas Messy Church, we are holding another one at 
Easter! If anyone can help at the event which will be 3:00-5:00pm please see Berri. 
 

Save the date… Saturday 28th April 2018 - Visit of the South East Youth Band the South East Fellowship Band to 
Hythe and our very own Shepway Community Choir. 
 

This year will see the retirement of General Andre and Commissioner Sylvia Cox, the International Leaders of The 
Salvation Army on Saturday 19th May 2018 at Westminster Central Hall. This event will also see the convening of ‘The 
High Council’ of 113 leaders from around the world whose responsibility it is to elect the next General. Tickets are 
free and available from special.events@salvationarmy.org.uk 
 

Suitcases for Kenya! 
It’s just a few weeks until some of our corps family makes their long anticipated and worked for trip to Kenya. We 
secured a very generous baggage allowance from Lufthansa meaning each member of the group is able to take an 
additional 23KGs of Luggage with them- a whole extra suitcase! 
  

We’d love to use this allowance to transport much needed resources to support the Army’s work in Kenya (rather 
than extra clothes for the group!!). Next week we’ll publish a list of things that we’re after in case anyone has 
anything lying around (although we recognise that people have been very generous already and don’t want to put an 
extra financial ask on people!) But, what we are after is suitcases to transport it all. 
 

Ideally, we’re after old suitcases (that might be taking up space on top of your wardrobes!) that we can leave there. 
Aside from that maybe you have one that you’d be happy to loan us- but, we can’t guarantee that it won’t get 
damaged by baggage handling etc. If you’re able to help, please see Callum. 
  

Please start to remember the group in your prayers: Karen and Alex Bridges, Adam Davey, Ashley Found, Emilie, 
Aimee and Kacey Margott, Wesley, Harrison and Grace Carroll, Callum, Berri and Henry and Divisional Youth 
Specialist Anita Gellatly 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SATURDAY MARCH 17TH 
The visit of General André Cox, International Leader of The Salvation Army  & Commissioner Silvia Cox World 

President of Women’s Ministries to  
THE SALVATION ARMY  

WHITEHORSE LANE 
CANTERBURY. 

7pm Music from Canterbury Band and Songsters, testimonies and a chance to hear about and give in the Helping 
Hand Appeal ‘Waves of to hear about and give in the Helping Hand Appeal ‘Waves of Transformation’. The General's 

theme is ‘Hope for the Future’. 
Sunday 18 March, 5.30pm 

TABLE TALK  
a friendly gathering over a light meal.  

Let us know if you’re coming, for catering reasons!  

CONGRATULATIONS to Marilyn who completed her sponsored swim last Monday. If you sponsored Marilyn 
please see her asap – Thank You 

 
Lillian at the age of 81 and having done this before should really know better  

but Lillian being Lillian on either 
Thursday or Friday MARCH 8th or 9th  

she will be jumping out of an aeroplane at several thousand feet to raise funds to send our young people to Kenya, 
please sponsor if you can. 
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